
September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Before/After School  - Behaviour Expectations

It has been brought to my attention that unfortunately there have been some concerning behaviours on the grass field in

front of the Academy before school.

It has been reported that a number of children are playing in an unsafe manner. Just this week I have had reports of

children being rough with one another, running out in front of cars to collect footballs and children of a very young age

being left unattended without supervision.

As I’m sure you will agree, these behaviours put your children and others at risk and we need to ensure that all children

are playing in a safe manner.

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that children playing on the field in front of school play there under

the supervision of their parents and carers. Please can we ask you to ensure that your children are supervised before

school and are therefore playing in a safe manner.

The school gates open at 8:30 from which time school staff are available to oversee the children attending the Academy,

Thank you to those parents who have voiced their concerns and brought this matter to my attention.

I’m sure that we will see improvements in the safety of our youngest children moving forwards.

Kind Regards

Miss M Heppell
Principal - Primary


